
News Releases

Media Advisory - AIR CANADA SENIOR EXECUTIVE MEDIA
AVAILABILITY TO DISCUSS RESUMPTION OF SERVICE TO BILLY
BISHOP TORONTO CITY AIRPORT
Attention photo editors: New aircraft and livery photo opportunity

MONTREAL, April 26 /CNW Telbec/ - Air Canada Chief Commercial Officer and Executive Vice-President Ben Smith will be available
at the Skyservice Hangar in Dorval Wednesday, April 27, 2011, for media interviews about the resumption of Air Canada service
between Montreal Trudeau Airport and Billy Bishop Toronto City Airport beginning May 1. A Bombardier Q-400 aircraft painted in
the new livery and operating the new service will also be available for a photo opportunity.

Date:  Wednesday, April 27, 2011
Time:  10 a.m.
Location:  Skyservice Hangar
Where:  9785, Ryan avenue, Dorval, Quebec, H9P 1A2

RSVP:  Manon Chabot, Air Canada Corporate Communications 514-422-
7794

For further information:
Contacts: Isabelle Arthur (Montréal) (514) 422-5788
Internet: aircanada.com

https://mraircanada.mediaroom.com/news-releases
http://aircanada.com

